Dear Parents and Carers,
We’ve had a great start to the autumn term. The children have returned settled, smart, and ready to learn, which has been wonderful to see.
I’d also like to give a warm welcome to the new members of our staff team this academic year:


· Miss Williams – Deputy Head and Year 5 Teacher
· Miss Thornton – Year 3 Teacher
· Miss Faulkner – Teaching Assistant
· Mrs Dargue – Teaching Assistant
· Mrs Savage – Lunchtime Supervisor/Club Assistant
· Mrs Fenwick – Office Assistant


Key Dates for Your Diary
· PD Days
· 3rd November 2025
· 1st June 2026
· 20th July 2026
· 21st July 2026
· 
· Parent Consultation Evenings
· 13th October 2025
· 20th October 2025
Packed Lunch Reminder
As a reminder, we are a nut-free school, so please ensure children’s packed lunches do not contain any nut products.
Class Dojo
A reminder that we have moved over to Class Dojo as a parent and teacher communication tool. This is not an app for children to access, any questions or queries please contact Miss Drew (Y6 teacher). 
I will be sending out further diary dates soon.
Wishing you all a lovely weekend.


Best regards,
Helen

